FC53.

THE STRATEGIC COMMUNITY PLAN 2010-2015 - UPDATE

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 22 November 2010 by Chief Executive
(a) presenting the new Strategic Community Plan 2010 — 2015, and (b) advising that
the Community Planning Leadership Group, which oversees the plan on behalf of its
partners, requested that the new Strategic Community Plan be developed taking
account of:-

o the impact of the current economic downturn and the reduction on spending
across the public sector, and

° the need to continue to work towards achieving the vision for the area, set 10
years ago by local communities

NOTED the progress made regarding the new Strategic Community Plan.

AGREED:-
1 to approve the new Strategic Community Plan in draft, and
2 that a further report be submitted once an initial collation of action plans has

been completed.



